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Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                         21st June, 2019 
 

 

                                                    

 

A huge thank you to all our volunteers who came in to talk about their work as part of our very first ‘World 
at Work Week’. It gave the children a real buzz and super ideas for future careers. Don’t forget to check 
out the BBC News broadcast on our Facebook page and on our website. 
 
Please remember to collect as much sponsor money as possible for our visit from Heptathlete Katie 
Stainton. Please can all the money be returned to school by Monday 24th June. Judging by our visit last 
year, we are super excited to welcome Katie to BLS on Thursday.  
 
Monday 24th June 
Some of our Year 3 and Year 6 children are off to BGN for a multi-skills festival. 
 
Tuesday 25th June  
Year 6 will be performing their end of year play to parents of Miss Stafford’s class at 5pm 
 
Wednesday 26th June 
Ten of our Year 5 cricket stars are off to Kidlington for the finals – good luck! Remember sun hats, 
suncream, soft drinks and waterproofs! Year 6 will be performing their end of year play to parents of Mrs 
Warner’s class at 5pm 
 
Thursday 27th June 
Katie Stainton will be giving a demonstration and talk in assembly about life as a heptathlete – keep your 
sponsor money pouring in please! Six of our Year 5 pupils are off to BGN to take part in a maths’ 
challenge – wishing them loads of luck. 
 
Friday 28th June 
Years 5 and 6 are off to St John the Baptist Church in the afternoon. 
 
NOTICES: 

 Marks and Spencer are offering 20% off school uniform – see the online website or ask in store 

 Please note, there has been a change of plan for non-uniform day on 5th July – please could all 
children bring in a bottle (previously we had requested chocolate from KS1, however, Year 6 are 
now running a chocolate stall) 

 Local residents have asked – please could parents, who park in Park End, not leave their cars on 
the green – it is becoming rutted and ruined. 

 Clean Air Day was celebrated around the county on Thursday. With this in mind, please can we 
encourage children to walk to school. 

 In assembly today, we have focused on the news story: Should women footballers be paid the 
same as men? There is a home-learning activity attached today! 

 
Attached to this Newsletter:  

 Holiday Hub Activities 

 Banbury Play Day 

 Onside Coaching - Summer Care 

 Home Learning Activity 
 



 
Advance Dates for your Diary – June 
 

Monday 24th June Group of Year 3 Multi-skills Festival at BGN 

Tuesday 25th June  Year 6 Summer Performance, 5pm (Parents of Miss Stafford’s class) 

Wednesday 26th June  Year 6 Summer Performance, 5pm (Parents of Mrs Warner’s class) 

Thursday 27th June 
Katie Stainton (famous heptathlon athlete) visiting school 
Year 5 BGN Maths’ Challenge 

Friday 28th June  Year 5 & 6 Worship at Church (during the school day) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Reader of the Week  
Mo J, Loki F, Jasmine C, Isabelle T, Freddie W, Isla A, Evan M, Ethan A, Jaden A, Tia L, 
Grayson B, Lucas B 
 
 

 
 

Swimmers  
5 metres distance award to Maheen K; 10 metres distance awards to Amelia W, Kimarni A, 
Shiva S, Chloe B, Sataj T, Maheen K; 25 metres distance award to Sataj T; Learn to Swim 
Stage 5 Certificate – Evie B; Learn to Swim Stage 6, Rainbow 25m breast stroke and 25m 
backstroke Certificates – Chloe W 
 

 

 

 

 
 
FoBLS NEWS: 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jane Ridley 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
House Points Tally 
 

w/e: Sun Ice  Fire Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

21st June 93 69 51 67 73 80 

 

 

Superhero of the Week                                                                                                  
Jack A, Joseph G, Jesse B, Beatrice W, Riley M, Mya M, Arthur D, Reuben L, Jessica B,  
Elise R, Jasmine G, Lexie M, Grayson B, River P, Aziacoreta E, Harvey N, Amelie L, Toby W,  
Abraham S, Georgie-Mae B 
 

 

 

Congratulations also to:                 
Luke A – Best All Round Cub; Abraham S – Beachborough Triathlon Medal; Alistair D – Beavers Award; 
Loki F – Latin Dance Medals; Aziacoreta E – Gymnastics Silver Award 
 

 


